
February 2, 1967 

Rabbi Fabian Schonfeld 
Young Israel of Kew Gardens Hills 
150-05 70th Road 
Flushing 67, N. Y. 

Dear Fabian: 

I just received word of the forthcoming honor which will be 
tendered to you by the Rabbinic Alumni on April 2nd and 3rd. 

Because the letter is unclear as to exactly when the dinner 
in your honor will be held, I find myself in a bit of a 

ry. I had long ago accepted a lecture engagement for 
Sunday night, April 2nd in Flushing. 

I hope very fervently that your dinner will be held at some 
other time because I am anxious to be present personally to 
pay you tribute. 

Good luck and best regards, 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

RNL/fz


